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Our Third Engine is Running and the Fourth 
is in the Final Assembly

2012-10-10

Not much to see but lots to hear!  Following the last Lancaster Run-up of the season, our #2 Merlin was started
for the first time (sans propeller). A few minor problems were found and are being corrected. The #1 (port-outer)
is well-along in the shop and both port propellers are being serviced.
 
So . . . We hope that 2013 will see Lancaster run-ups with all four engines operational.
What a great way to celebrate the 25th Anniversary of our all-volunteer Restoration Shop Program!
 
IN OTHER NEWS . . .
-We will be switching to our winter schedule (Weekends only; 10:00 - 4:00) on October 16th.

We encourage you to forward this bulletin to others who you feel may be interested.
 
If this bulletin has been forwarded to you and you would like to receive future bulletins directly, please advise by email to 
bulletin@bombercommandmuseum.ca.
 
This bulletin has been sent to members and supporters of the Bomber Command Museum of Canada. If you would like to have 
your name removed from our mailing list please advise by email to bulletin@bombercommandmuseum.ca.

Please Like uson Facebook and Follow us on Twitter.

PLEASE NOTE THAT WE ARE A VOLUNTEER DRIVEN, REGISTERED CHARITABLE ORGANIZATION.
We depend upon private donations for our operation and development. Please help if you can.
For Membership and Donation information visit: http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/membership.html
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